
Friday, March 24, 2023 

We have had quite a few inquiries about dogs on school property. . . Dogs are not permitted on school 
grounds in accordance with the City of Lethbridge bylaw (20.A) with the exception of accredited Service 
Dogs accompanying an individual on school property.  Please click HERE to read the Lethbridge School 
Division Policy 603.1 Animals in School. 
 

Coming Up Next Week 

Monday, March 27 – Wear Purple (Epilepsy Awareness Day) 
 

Tuesday, March 28 – Last day to order Subway Hot Lunch for April 5 on School Cash Online 
 

Wednesday, March 29 – Recognition Assembly 
 

Friday, March 31 – Tuesday/Thursday Kindergarten Attends 
 
Students who observe Ramadan and would like to be out of the classroom during lunch time are 
welcome to spend that time in the Learning Commons with Mrs. Zam or Ms. Willms-Laing. 
 

Reminders 

- Each school year we are required to have a new Volunteer Registration Form filled out for anyone that 
would like to volunteer in the classroom, on field trips, and around the school.  June 15th is a whole 
school field trip to the University of Lethbridge! In preparation of that field trip, we will be 
looking for volunteers.  If you plan on volunteering and have not yet filled out the form, please CLICK 
HERE. 

- Report Cards are now available in PowerSchool.  Click here for information on how to access report 
cards.  If you need any assistance, please contact the office at (403) 328-9965. 

  - Grade 1 to 5 Digital Registrations were emailed out on Monday, February 27.  Please CLICK HERE for 
more details.  If you did not receive a registration, please call the office at (403) 328-9965.   
 
- Kindergarten Registration for the 2023/24 school year has begun.  Visit our website for more 
information on how to register. 
 

Coming Up This Month & Next Month 

April 5 – Subway Hot Lunch 
April 6 – Green Shirt Day 
April 7 to April 17 – NO SCHOOL Spring Break 
April 28 TwinTwin Day 
 
For more information about upcoming events at the school, please visit the CALENDAR on our website. 
 
The March Elementary Indigenous Education Newsletter is available on our website. 
The March Multi-Cultural & Diversity Newsletter is available on our website. 
 
Check out the COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT section on our website for a list of activities, programs and 
events happening in our community. 
 
 
Have a merry weekend! 

https://www.lethbridge.ca/City-Government/Bylaws/Documents/5235%20-%20Dog%20Control%20Bylaw.pdf
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